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February 8, 1958

Maurice W, Nittler
2818 So, Cherokee
Fpglewood, Colorado

Dear Mp, Nittler:

Thank you for your letter of a recent date concerning
your monitoring this station during the Jazz Modulation
program of February 1, 1958 during the hour of 11:00 to
12:00 PM.

This information stated by you is conf'irmed according to
our own records of this date. <1lhank you for letting us
know that you were listening,

Sincerely yours,
<2 Nl

dpk H, Green
Manager



